
 
 

         
         
 

      
   
 

 
 

     
 

                      
               

              
                

                      
                   

             
  

                    
                  
                    

   

    
   
      
    
       
    

 
                   

                   
                

       
  

                    
     

 
  

 
    

 

To: Dr. Miriam Golbert, Co-Chair Academic Staffing Committee 
Dr. Omar Torres, Co-Chair Academic Staffing Committee 

From: Dr. Dianne Van Hook 
Chancellor 

Re: Feedback  of  your  Recommendations  for  the  Academic  Staffing  Committee  

Date: January 14, 2022 

My purpose in writing to you today is to let you know that I appreciate all of the work you and your 
committee did that led up to you providing me with your Academic Staffing Committee’s ranked 
recommendations for going forward with future hires. I appreciate that you provided the revised 
information to me on December 8, 2021. Per communications prior to the December Board Meeting, I 
wanted to let you know that I have reviewed all the material and I am eager to talk with you about my 
recommendations, I look forward to meeting with the two of you either on Zoom or in person as soon 
as it is convenient for you to discuss my thoughts with you. 

In the meantime, I wanted to let you know that I have placed the approval of 6 positions noted below 
on the January 19th Board Agenda that I am recommending we hire for the 2022-23 year. These are 
the positions that I had indicated, in my memo a year ago, that I would be moving forward for the 22-
23 year. 

1. Land Surveying Instructor 
2. Chemistry Instructor 
3. Network Technology / Cybersecurity Instructor 
4. Automotive Technology Instructor 
5. Kinesiology & Physical Therapist Assistant Director 
6. Biology (Microbiology) Instructor 

I look forward to hearing back from you as to when we might have our conversation and schedule a 
meeting with the whole committee to discuss further and future hires. If possible, I would like to do so 
prior to the preparation for the February 9th Board Meeting – where additional faculty positions may 
be placed on the agenda for consideration. 

Please let me know, after the two of you coordinate, some possible times for you to meet and we will 
get it done! 

Thank you! 

Dianne 
Dr. Dianne Van Hook 
Chancellor 
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